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10 February 2011 
 
«Title» «First_Name» «Last_Name» 
«Organisation» 
«Address_1_» 
«Address_2» 
«Town» 
«Code» 
 
Dear «Title» «Last_Name» 
 
RE: Notice of Comment Period and Public Meeting, Draft Scoping Report for the Proposed Ubuntu 
Wind Energy Project, Farm Zuurbron and Vlakteplaas, Kouga Municipality (DEA Ref no: 12/12/20/1752) 
 
As a registered interested and affected party on the database for the above project you are hereby notified 
of the release of the Draft  Scoping Report for a 40 day comment period from the 14 February 2011 to the 
28 March 2011 (DEA reference no: 12/12/20/1752). All comments on the Draft Scoping report are to be 
submitted to the Public Participation Consultant, contact details above, by no later than the 28 March 2011. 
 

Report Availability 
Copies of the Draft Scoping Report are available for public viewing at the Jeffrey’s Bay as well as 
Humansdorp Main Libraries and can be downloaded through the website, www.publicprocess.co.za  
 

Public Meeting 
All interested and affected parties, as well as any members of the public, are invited to attend a Public 
Meeting, details below, where a presentation on the Draft Scoping Report will be provided.  
Representatives from the CSIR, the Environmental Consultants for the Project, as well as Windcurrent SA, 
the Project Applicant, will be present at the public meeting to engage with members of the public.   
 

DATE TIME VENUE 

Wednesday, 23 February 2011 12 noon Newton Hall, Jeffreys Bay (Goedehoop and St 
Francis Street) 

  
The purpose of the Public Meeting is to provide you with an overview of the findings of the Draft Scoping 
Report and obtain your comment and input for consideration in the Final Scoping Report prior to 
submission to the National Department of Environmental Affairs for their decision making.  Public input 
forms an important part of the Scoping Process and assists in determining the scope and terms of 
reference for specialist studies to be undertaken in the EIA Phase of the Assessment. 
 
To assist you with the submission of your comments we have included with this correspondence an 
Executive Summary of the Draft Scoping Report as well as a comment form. 
 
Should you have any comments or queries please do not hesitate to contact Sandy Wren, Paul Steyn or 
Wandile Junundu at the contact details above.  We look forward to your participation in this stage of the 
process. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
SANDY WREN 

http://www.publicprocess.co.za/

